
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear MWF Families: 
 
As the U11 tryouts are now complete, we are reaching out to offer your player the opportunity to 
join our recreational program. 
 
As MWF continues to grow, one of our strategic objectives is to be a leader in growing female 
recreational hockey in our province. We already have a strong recreational program for players 
who want to continue to develop their skills and play the game they love. 
 
Our U11 C level offers one practice ice time and one to two games each week. There will also be 
development sessions with our Technical Director offered throughout the season. Although the 
goal is to keep games localized, there could be opportunities to travel to play recreational teams 
in other associations for exhibition games. 
 
Over 40 players have already signed up for our U11 recreational program and we look forward to 
your player joining this program as well. 
 
U11 C team lists will be released in the coming days, and we’ll be providing more information on 
ice times and schedules – stay tuned! 
 
Please note that your player will automatically be added to this program. If your player is not 
interested in joining this program, please contact our registrar, Jason Smith, at 
registrar@metrowestforce.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 
MWF Board 
 


